
  
During spring / summer 2011, Woodrow builders undertook our building project including pitching 2 
flat roofs, rendering and cladding the property, replacing the windows and doors, adding a new 
conservatory, and replacing external drains. Pete initially visited our property and immediately had 
some excellent design suggestions, which we added to the plans. He and his colleagues started on 
the date set, and attended promptly each day, working hard throughout. Pete was always available 
either personally or by phone for advice at each step of the project. The work was undertaken with 
great care towards the house and our family throughout, and the workmanship at all times was 
outstanding. If any unexpected issues arose, Pete made time to explain the best way to resolve them. 
I have to say it would be difficult finding any fault with Woodrow builders; the end product looks 
fantastic, and we have had no problems sine the works were completed. Pete and colleagues are 
very professional in outlook, excellent craftsmen, totally trustworthy, and really nice chaps too. I 
wouldn’t have or recommend anyone else for a building project, and can’t recommend their quality 
highly enough. 
  
Best wishes 
  
Jamie 
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